
 
 

 

        

 

Whole school 94.5% V Target of 96%   

    YTD 92.7% 

Whole School Champion  Class – 6CL 99.4% 

Foxes 94 Acorns 88.8 45B 90.9

Rabbits 79.2 1E 95.6 4H             96.9

Hedgehogs 96.4 1P 96.3 4S            98.7

Squirrels 93.9 1S 82 5BT            95.2

 2E 96.4 5R 92.8

 2EGP 90 6CL        99

 2NR 98.71 6F                96.1

 3C                 89.3 6P 97.8

 3H 94.1  

 3S                     97.1  
 

Congratulations to 6CL who were our School Champions last week.  

Out of 22 classes we had 11 on target over 96%, 7 Above 90% and 4 below 90% 

Herefordshire Schools' attendance is 94.1%. This is above the national average of 93.7%. Our YTD attendance is a 
concern as we are below both of these at 92.7%. 

We continue to work with all parents to ensure that children are in school as it is important for their achievement, 
wellbeing, and wider development. 

 

Persistent Absence 
 
Parents or carers have responsibility for 
ensuring their child receives appropriate full-
time education, whether that is in school or 
otherwise. When a child is registered at 
school, you as the parent or carer are 
responsible for ensuring your child attends 
regularly. Failure to do so may lead to a 
referral being made to Herefordshire 
Council. This could result in a fixed penalty 
notice or further legal action including a 
maximum fine of £2,500 and/or up to three 
months imprisonment 
 
We currently have over 150 Persistent 
absent children. At this level the child’s 
educational development and well-being 
are affected. 
 

Referrals are now being made to the 
local authority. 
 
 

 

 
 
Please contact Sarah Bentley if you have any concerns or 
require support with your child’s attendance. 
 

Sbentley@lps.hereford.sch.uk 
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